

Cabinet Meeting

9/27/2023

Speaker Cam

- Getting going on election committee stuff!
 - David Rudolf is heading that
- Committee attendance announcement

SOC Chair Nick

- Talked to URInvolved guy Lucas Dewitt
 - Trying to figure out some logistics
- Lots of SOC bills are about to be going through

Lauren Peckham

- Two bill writing workshops will be happening!
- They will also be holding a DAI testimony event
 - She wants professors to be held accountable to be follow DAI accommodations
- She is going to be hosting Engineers without borders on her instagram - She is also having troubles with students showing up late to her committee meetings and is happy Cam is making a point of addressing that
- She is interested in creating a board with faculty senate so she can have a direct line of communication

Meilen

- She is planning some events!
- She wants to make a clothing drive
 - She thinks she will join forces with another frat / sorority
- Senator johnson will give her report in todays meetings

Bose

- He is freezing budgets of clubs that didnt show up to finance training - This will be initiated next tuesday
 - There will be a make up training for those who cant make it

Hoover

- He wants to talk to Ellen reynolds to make an off campus email list - He wants to develop a newsletter (bi-weekly) so students can know what is going on around town and in the off campus sphere
- He has been working with george (who is george, we dont know) - Frustrated with committee members not doing much!

Sophia

- Blue light walk will occur in October!
- They will do an accountability tour in the dining hall
 - Like a tour about the background of the dining hall
 - Might get feedback from students about to-go boxes!
- They are getting QR codes posted around the library for DAI and library resources and counseling center resources
- Nick and Giana will be going throughout the corner stores to check the items in the corner store (apparently we have had issues!)
- Roddy and Justine are still working on the STI free testing initiative? - Kiersten and the SAS club have been doing stuff!
- Also mentioned she is having committee problems

Sanah

- She made the linkedIn page
 - It is a solid ground for everything
- She also made a recent instagram post about the website update - She is also going to make a flyer and sign-up sheet for quad-fest for next week - Senate representation on quad-fest is greatly appreciated!
- Everyone is trying to pitch in

Jonah

- Also a townhall idea where students can come and just voice their concerns about things
- Have questions about fundraising
 - We have 24\$ and we would need to do a fundraiser project to make money to even do a fundraiser
 - URI day of giving is on thursday
 - Although it is really hard to get on that program and we will not have a chance
 - We are thinking about Pie a senator

Ramez

- FAE board meeting → he will attend
- Kayla mosko → she wanted an advisory group for on-campus students - Went to faculty senate meeting → to present the syllabus bank question - Meeting with CIO of University to set up the syllabus bank
 - Met with matt mcdonald to follow up with talks that he had
- DAA meeting speech
- Senator of the month will be announced october 11
 - Coming up with new senators to talk to